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310 CITY HALL 

15 WEST KELLOGG BOULEVARD 

SAINT PAUL, MN 55102-1615 

Marcia Moermond, Legislative Hearing Officer 

EMAIL:  legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

PHONE:  (651) 266-8585    FAX:  (651) 266-8574 

 

 

May 31, 2024 

 

Tasha Fierro 

927 Desoto St. 

St. Paul, MN 55130 

 

 

 VIA EMAIL: tashafierro25@gmail.com     

 

Alida Weidensee 

SMRLS 

800 Alliance Bank Center 

St. Paul, MN 55101 

 

VIA EMAIL.alida.weidensee@smrls.org 

 
 

Lita Fierro 

927 Desoto St. 

St. Paul, MN 55130 

 

 

VIA MAIL 

 

Re:  Appeal for Property at 927 Desoto Street West 

 

Dear Tasha Fierro: 

 

This is to confirm that at the Legislative Hearing on May 28, 2024, Legislative Hearing Officer 

Marcia Moermond continued the matter to Legislative Hearing on Tuesday, June 18, 2024 at 

1:30 p.m. in room 330 City Hall/Courthouse for further discussion after confirmation there are 

no immediate life and safety issues at the property (confirmed by SMRLS), and update on 

probate. 

 

Information about the City-wide drop of program discussed in the hearing can be found online 

here: https://www.stpaul.gov/departments/public-works/recycling-and-waste-reduction/litter-

clean-programs/citywide-drop-events  

 

If you have any questions, please contact me at 651-266-8585. 
 

Sincerely, 

/s/ 

Joanna Zimny 

Legislative Hearing Executive Assistant 

 

c: Fire Supervisors 
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Sarah Bono – Department of Safety & Inspections, Fire Safety Inspector 


